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· Metro Begins Procurement Process for Cell Phone and Wi-Fi Service in Subway Stations

	Metro Begins Procurement Process for Cell Phone and Wi-Fi Service in Subway Stations
Today, a Daily News reporter requested information on the procurement posting for cell phone service in our subway stations. Media Relations staff explained that since this procurement posting is currently in the black-out period process, there wasn’t too much to discuss. However, staff did mention that Metro is looking to procure underground cell phone and Wi-Fi service through a neutral host provider (NHP) who will contract with major carriers and share a portion of its gross revenue with our agency. Lastly, staff noted that our Board of Directors will ultimately decide if our agency will continue with the procurement or not. A story is expected to run tomorrow.
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